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Representative Edming:

This version of the draft eliminates the effective date provision.  The effective date
language was originally included in case the bill passed before the biennial budget.
Since the 2019-21 biennial budget has now been passed, there is no longer any need
for the provision, and the default effective date will apply such that, if passed and
signed into law, the bill's provisions would take effect on the day after publication.
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
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